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THE SUN SHINES ON RADCLIFFE ON TRENT U3A DAY 

 

 

 

This was the advert… 

  

 

 

Radcliffe u3a decided to highlight the work of the u3a and of this branch on Saturday September 

11. There were lots of people in the village, attracted initially by the Farmers’ market and there 

was soon a buzz of people around the stall, erected on the main road and manned by members of 

the committee. There were many members, representing our wide range of activities in various 

places in the village. There was jive, Scottish dancing and keep fit going on in the grounds of 

Grange Hall. The Boys Brigade Hall housed group leaders from wine tasting, book club, knit and 

natter, outings, art and many more. The motor bike group added a certain style in their leathers 

and committee members walked round the village accosting members of the public and 

successfully signing up some 15 people on the day. We were lucky with the weather, and we all 

felt that it was a very useful event to encourage more people to participate. 

Next year we will be celebrating out tenth anniversary with a ‘Party in the Park’. 

 

 



 

 

This was the day…… 
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